T.K. Stone Middle School SBDM Council

April 16th, 2020

Members present via teleconference:
 Heather Coogle, Dawne Swank, Lori Larkin, Laura Beth Hayes, Shawn Sizemore, Toni Perry

Meeting was called to order at 10:04 by Ms. Swank.  Laura Beth Hayes made a motion to approve the agenda and Shawn Sizemore made a second motion.  
  
Old Business:
· Financial statement was reviewed for the month.  A motion to approve the statement was made by Heather Coogle and seconded by Toni Perry.
· March minutes were approved with a motion by Shawn Sizemore and a second by Toni Perry.

New Business:
· Activity Fee - a motion to approve a revision to the wording of the student fees was made by Heather Coogle with a second by Lori Larkin.  The wording on the fees will include a variety of student needs including, but not limited to, PBIS, technology, speakers, instructional materials, etc.  This is not a change in the fee amount - just the wording of the fee.  The fees will be collected during schedule pick up day again (over the summer).
· Personnel - Ms. Swank recommended the hiring of Dominique Middlewood and Jonathan Lynn for the two ELA positions vacated at this time.  Both hirees will be excellent additions to the TK Stone staff.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 with a motion by Shawn Sizemore and a second by Lori Larkin.  The next meeting is scheduled for May 21st.  This date may be amended due to any potential changes in the school calendar.




